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February 05, 2024 

BSE Limited  
Department of Corporate Services 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai - 400 001  

Scrip Code: 543396 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
The Listing Department 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Mumbai - 400 051 

Symbol: PAYTM 

Sub.:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir / Ma’am, 

We are enclosing herewith our response on recent reports of investigation or violation of Foreign 
Exchange rules by the Company or its associate Paytm Payments Bank Limited. 

The above disclosure will also be hosted on the Company's website viz. www.paytm.com. 

Kindly take the same on record.   

Thanking you 

Yours Sincerely,  
For One 97 Communications Limited 

Sunil Kumar Bansal  

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Encl. as Above 
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One97 Communications Ltd (OCL) denies reports of investigation or violation of Foreign 
Exchange rules by the Company or its associate Paytm Payments Bank Limited 

 

To address recent misinformation, factual inaccuracies, and speculation, One97 Communications 
Limited (OCL / Paytm / Company) would like to set out the Company’s position and directly 
address rumors in the recent misleading media reports about the Company. This filing is done in 
the interest of transparency, and protecting our reputation, customers, shareholders, and 
stakeholders from being influenced by unwarranted and speculative stories. We will continue to 
post such clarifications, as required. 

 

The Company filed a specific clarification yesterday, categorically denying any investigation by 
the Enforcement Directorate on OCL, our associates and our management. We have since seen 
additional media reports making baseless speculations about investigations of the Company or 
its associate Paytm Payments Bank Limited (PPBL) for violation of foreign exchange rules.  

 

We would like to reiterate that the Company and its associate Paytm Payments Bank Limited are 
not the subject matter of any such investigation. Such media reports are entirely misleading, 
baseless and malicious, which harm the interests of all our stakeholders. 
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